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Who is the Portal for?

ocmp.info/federalconsistency

Federal agencies and permit/license applicants proposing projects or 
actions within Oregons coastal zone can use the Portal to apply for federal 
consistency, as specified by the Coastal Zone Management Act. The Portal 
contains information, resources, and digital tools for developing and 
submitting the required materials to initiate federal consistency review of 
direct federal actions and federal permits/licenses with reasonably foreseeable 
effects to Oregon’s Coastal Zone. 

What does the Portal offer?
Application requirements
Review the necessary components of a federal action or license/permit 
application, the application timeline, and other relevant information to 
preparing your application.

Enforceable policy analysis generator
Use our original tool to generate a report of enforceable policies that are 
likely to apply to your project, based on your projects geographic location.

Resources for coastal effects analysis
Access several tools that may assist you in creating your coastal effects 
analysis, such as SeaSketch and the Oregon Shore Explorer.

Application submission
Begin formal federal consistency review by submitting your project 
information and materials using an easy online form.

More questions? Email coast.permits@dlcd.oregon.gov
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